
Friday Update, May 24, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, May 24, 2024. 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

Please Complete the Survey by May 31st! 
 
 

 
 

The Sulphur Springs Union School District’s CLASS Education Foundation to committed to 
supporting your child in the following areas: 
 

CREATIVITY / INNOVATION / WELLNESS 
 



 
 
The CLASS Education Foundation supports our District students by:  

• providing financial and community resources to support students of the 
Sulphur Springs Union School District to enhance and promote educational 
excellence, equity, and enrichment. 

	
The CLASS Education Foundation Board members would like to ask families to 
complete a short survey to further support their work in enhancing your child’s 
educational experience.  

Please complete the survey by clicking on the link below: 

SURVEY 

 

 
 

For more information about the District’s CLASS Education Foundation, please click HERE.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWMqnWgvFUWrdlbjnTol4o7N3RjZxBztMxslDolF-X_5UYRw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.classedfoundation.org/events


 
 

 
 

 
 Curriculum CORRESPONDENCE  

 
  This year we are offering a four-week Curriculum 

Correspondence to all TK-5th grade students from: 
July 1st through July 26th. 

There are two options for students to participate:  

ONLINE OPTION  
All current Kindergarten through 5th grade students are 
automatically enrolled online to access programs 
through CLEVER. Students must use a personal device 
to access. All K-5th grade students will be sent login 
information by Thursday, June 30th.  
PAPER PENCIL OPTION  
TK students only have a paper option. However, all 



current Kinder -5th grade students may request a 
paper/pencil option as well. To sign up for paper/pencil, 
please go to the following address:  

Click Here to Sign Up 

The form can also be found on our District website under 
What’s New. 
Paper copies will be sent to your child's school and 
distributed by June 5th. Please complete the request 
form by May 31st. 
 

 
 
Wishing you and your family a restful Memorial Day weekend as we honor those that 
served our Country. Please remember that there is NO school on Monday. Thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/ufSMT5b6x7evJgmL8

